
     

May 21st, 2020 

Dear Colonel Families,  

 

The 2019-2020 school year has come to an end.  It was different, but it was great.  We had teachers 

and students working as hard as ever.  Families coming together and our community support was nothing 

short of phenomenal.  We can not thank you enough for the time and effort you put into your child’s 

remote learning experience.  We are lucky to be in such a supportive community.   

 

I want to publicly thank our staff for the amazing job they did during this time.  Someone told me it was 

like trying to fly an airplane while building it.  We had no idea what to expect and we left for Spring Break 

thinking we were on a three week shut down.  Then we learned it was another three and you know the 

rest.  Each time they stepped up and made the best of the situation.  I am lucky to be able to call all of 

these people my colleagues.   

 

To our fifth graders, we want to say good luck in middle school.  You will do great.  You have handled this 

situation with the poise and grace far beyond your age.  Thank you for being leaders of CO Harrison this 

year.  You have left big shoes to fill.  Congratulations especially to our 67 Presidential Award Winners.  We 

are working on details to have a recognition day and one last day on campus with you.  Once we have the 

details we will share them with our fifth grade families.   

 

Have a safe and healthy summer and thank you for all that you have done. 

 

Brian Conners 

 
1. Richie Photo Classroom Photos and Yearbooks ARE in your student’s bag of personal items if you ordered a classroom 

photo and if you purchased a Fall Picture Packet that included a Yearbook. If you have any questions, please contact 

Mr. Ritchie @ 513-658-2641. The lab is not open due to the mandatory closures but he can answer questions. Starting 

Monday, May 18th, if you didn’t order a Yearbook but would like to purchase one, you can click on ritchiephoto.us then 

click on view/order prints and click on the C.O. Harrison Yearbook to purchase. 

 

2. Life Touch Spring Picture Packets are in each student’s bag of personal items. Please check your student’s bag on your 

scheduled Pick Up Day for your picture packet. Questions? Contact LifeTouch @ 513-772-2110. 

 

3. PTA Candy Sale prizes update:  One of the things included in your student’s bag of personal belongings are candy sale 

prizes to those who sold and earned them. In lieu of the money machine (you had to sell 4 boxes to get this prize), PTA 

separately purchased $5 Graeter’s gift cards. Some of the gift cards did not make it to the bags of belongings for 

students in grades 1, 3 and 4.  If your child is in grades 1,3 and 4, your gift card was mailed to your student Thursday, 

May 21st or if your child’s bag is still at school, it is in your student’s bag of personal belongings. Questions regarding  

the Graeter’s gift cards can be directed to Sarah Geil via email coharrisonpta.2vp@gmail.com If there are any issues 

with the prizes themselves, there is a form in the bag indicating what your child should have received. You'll need to 

contact the company directly to resolve your issues since we are no longer in session physically. You can reach Brian 

Templeton at 513-519-1577. 

 

http://executivestudio.org/
mailto:coharrisonpta.2vp@gmail.com


4. Barn Hill Preserve Educational Animal Program has been CANCELLED. Any Optional Merchandise payments made 
out to OHLSD or cash ARE in an envelope marked with your student’s name, teacher’s name and homeroom number. 
Please check your student’s bag of personal items on your Scheduled Pick Up Day for the envelope. Questions 
regarding the Barnhill Preserve orders can be directed to Miss Amlin @ amlin_e@ohlsd.org.  

 

5. Click here to view the 2020-2021 School Supply List for COH.  To order school supply kits from our PTA please click 

on the following link to order - https://www.cardinalkits.com/product-category/co-harrison-elementary-school/ 

 

6. Things are changing for the start of the next school year. We will be sharing new policies here in the Colonel’s Corner 

after we update and revise the procedures for paying Instructional Fees and sharing student’s homeroom assignments 

for the upcoming school year. Please make sure you have set up your student’s ProgressBook Account. If you have 

questions regarding your account, please contact the office at 513-922-1485 and leave a message with contact 

information so we can return your call. 

 

7. Primary contacts (Residential Parent/ Legal Guardian) can add up to 5 additional emails or phone numbers to the 

OneCall Now system by creating an account with mycallnow. Here are the instructions: 

Add Additional Numbers - The student's primary contact can create a My Call Now account to add an addition 5 
email addresses or cell phone numbers to also receive One Call Now alerts and messages. You may do this by going to 
https://www.mycallnow.com and creating an account using the Primary contact's email address and your student's 
ID number.  
* Please note - school district personnel are not able to access phone numbers or email addresses entered on this site, 
only the Primary Contact can make changes to the mycallnow system. 
 

8. Oak Hills Youth Athletics (OHYA) Sports Registrations 

Information on ALL sports, registration fees and registration links can be found by going 
to www.ohyouthathletics.org and choosing the sport. 

 FALL SOCCER 

Boys and Girls - Grades 4 -12 

Season -  August - October 

• Little Kickers Program (4* - 5 years) - $35 
• Pre Passer (5 years) - $50 
• Regular SAY Program (6* - 13 years) - $70 
• Premier Program (7 - 13 years) - $210 (with uniform package) 
• Premier Program (7 - 13 years) - $130 (returning players) 
• Minor/Senior Program  (14* - 19 years) - $60  

 

Registration Closes June 5 or as teams become full 

  Check the website and registration for specific pricing details for this year. 

OHYA Soccer webpage link:  https://www.ohyouthathletics.org/page/show/5728992-soccer 

9. Registration is now open for Delhi Recreational SAY Soccer for boys and girls ages 3 through 13. Registration and 
more info available at www.delhielitesc.com or email delhielitesports@gmail.com for questions or information 
Lil Tykes & Lollipop (3-4 yr olds): $40, Pre-Passers (5-6 yr olds): $50, Passers through Kickers (6-13 yr 
olds): $60. Click HERE for a link to the informational flyer. 
 

 

Please note-All upcoming events need to be rescheduled or cancelled due to the Ohio K-12 School Closure extended 

though the end of the 19-20 School Year by Ohio Governor DeWine. If you have questions, please email the contact person 

listed on the flyer in the links below. 
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10. Click here for a link to the OH Little Highlanders Cheer Flyer 
 

11. Click here for a link to a flyer for Trinity Hill Daycare Enrollment Options 
 

Like us on Facebook – @COHColonels 

 

Follow us on Instagram – COHColonels 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 

Links: 

The 2020-2021 OHLSD School Calendar is available at www.ohlsd.org.  

Click here for a link to the OHLSD Parent Portal 
Click Here for Volunteer Packet with Background Verification Form 
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